
 
LIBERTY COMMUNITY UNIT #2 SCHOOLS 

LIBERTY, IL 62347-1107 
(217) 645-3433 

To: Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
Re: Offender Community Notification Laws 
 

State law requires schools to notify parents/guardians during school registration or parent-teacher 
conferences that information about sex offenders and violent offenders against youth is available to the 
public on the Ill. Dept. of State Police (ISP) website. The ISP website contains the following: 

Illinois Sex Offender Registry, www.isp.state.il.us/sor/ 

Illinois Murderer and Violent Offender Against Youth Registry, www.isp.state.il.us/cmvo/ 

Frequently Asked Questions Concerning Sex Offenders, www.isp.state.il.us/sor/faq.cfm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kelle Bunch, Superintendent 
Justin Edgar, HS Principal 
Jody Obert GS Principal 
 

 
 
 


